Appendix C
Dear Licensing
| object to the extended license for Delaney's on Castle Rd.

This street is 80% residential with a few independent shops, two restaurants
and originally two daytime cafes. This is not an appropriate location for a bar.

Originally Delaney's was a lovely daytime cafe. It then requested opening until
9pm to hold occasional supper clubs. It now simply wants to be a bar which is
not suitable for the street - with its narrow road and three storey buildings, all
noise is amplified and Delaneys has residents above and opposite who are
already greatly disturbed by the noise of music, the drinkers and the clear up
at the end of the night.

The residents of Castle Rd must be protected by the Council, this road is not
the place for developing night time economy, it is a lovely street where people
live and they should be allowed to do so in peace.

As | write this now, music is blaring from the venue with no consideration at
all for their immediate neighbours or the whole of the street as | can hear it
clearly from 50 yards up the street.

The licence should remain at 9pm
Regards
David O'Reilly (71 Castle Rd)



